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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

Conversation Date:  7/6/2005

Time: 0925

Mail Control No.:  License No.: Docket No.:

Inspection # 2005-007 General 999-90001

Licensee/Applicant Participant(s): Organization: Telephone No.:

Chet Duffy, President Ceda Mills   (724) 822-1224

Person(s) Calling: Ronald G. Rolph

Subject:  Confirmation Needed             

Summary:  

During an inspection of the licensee’s facility, the licensee identified two “C”
channels, used to house licensed material, staged on a pallet.  The “C” channels had
no labels to indicate the presence of radioactive material and the licensee did not
know if the devices contained licensed material.  Mr. Randy Stevens, (203) 265-
5684, of Integrated Industrial Systems was contacted on June 28, 2005.   Mr. Stevens
confirmed that they had installed two devices on the process machine but did not
leave any devices on a pallet.  Mr. Stevens emphasized that they would never leave
devices that were not mounted in place on a machine and had no idea if the “C”
channels on the pallets contained licensed material.  The licensee needs to
determine if the “C” channels contain licensed material and have the devices secured
by a properly licensed individual if they do contain licensed material. 

Mr.  Chet Duffy agreed to determine if the “C” channels contain licensed material and
get back to me by close of business on Friday July 8, 2005.
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